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NOMINATING COMMITTEE APPOINTED

As the election of Directors will be 
held at the Annual Meeting on February 
24, 1950, the following committee was 
appointed by President Godbold and 
confirmed by the Directors:

R onald Q. Smith, chairman, Dr. Irv­
ing Blom, John Black, Ernest H. Thomas 
and A rthur Schofield.

It will be the duty of the Nominating 
Committee to nom inate Directors to fill 
expired terms.

ELECTION COMMITTEE APPOINTED

T he following members were ap­
pointed and confirmed as an Election 
Committee: Joe B. Stickney, chairman, 
Robert F. Dolan, George Emmert, Alec 
R. Tulloch, Sam Poepoe, George Bates, 
Victor Kahn.

It is the duty of this committee to pre­
pare the ballots as prescribed by our By- 
Laws, conduct the election, count the bal­
lots and announce the successful candi­
dates at the Annual Meeting of 1950 at 
the Club House.

Balloting, as usual, will be either by 
mail or in person. Ballots will be mailed 
to all voting members as prescribed by 
our rules.

COCKTAIL LOUNGE HOURS

In our Canoe Cocktail Lounge new 
hours will prevail as well as new services. 
T he lounge will be open to members and 
guests as follows:

OPEN EVERY DAY EXCEPT MONDAYS 
12:00 Noon to 12:00 Midnight

MON DAYS—4:30 P.M. to 12:00 Midnight

In addition to all of the finest mixed 
drinks, wines, beers and other beverages, 
coffee and sandwiches will be served.

Members are urged to make this their 
rendezvous as a-m eeting place and for 
before and after the show. There is no 
finer place in Hawaii to enjoy those tall, 
cool ones. Drinks are the best and rea­
sonably priced.

Q lu h  J 'O im d s h A '
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T he Canoe Committee has suggested 
that an additional day be set for Intra- 
Club competition in canoe racing. T he 
idea is that, as many men, women, boys 
and girls train  hard and long for the Ka- 
mehameha Day and the W alter Macfar- 
lane races and many never have a chance 
to compete, this will give all an oppor­
tunity to race, and compete for prizes.

Races will be held to commemorate 
our C lub’s founding and, though the 
date was May 1, 1907, the date May 13th 
will be known as Club Founders’ Day. 
T he date was moved up  so the paddlery ' 
would not have to stretch their tra in in g s. 
over too long a period. Races will be 
held for all classes and an effort will be 
made to have all who train compete. Ap­
propriate prizes will be given and prob­
ably a Club plaque will be designed to 
name the six-man senior winners as a 
permanent trophy.

More details and information will be 
given in future issues of the F o r e c a s t .
In the meantime contact any member of 
the Canoe Committee or Club captain, 
Bill Barnhart, Jr.

QhanqstA in 
Canos. ComnfdJties.

It was with regret that the Directors^ 
accepted th e  r e s ig n a tio n  of Harold!^ 
“Dope” Yap as chairman of the Canoe 
Committee. He has found it difficult of 
late to give as much time as needed to the 
work entailed due to pressure in his own 
business.

W. C. "Bill” Morris has been confirmed 
as Vice-Chairman of this im portant com­
mittee and of course will assume the du­
ties of the Chairman. In Bill we have a 
hard-working and conscientious commit­
teeman and are assured of continued in­
terest in canoeing and racing. T o  “Dope" 
and all of his committee the Club ex­
tends thanks for all the hard work they 
have done in the past and hopes that 
they will continue their interest in the 
sport.
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